[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]USA
QS@ Proud Sponsor of the U.S. Olympic Team





 IMPORTANT CUSTOMER NOTICE

June 22, 2012
Pay Telephone Service 
Notice of Increase to Telecommunications Device for the Deaf (TDD) Surcharge in Nevada
Dear Payphone Service Provider:
AT&T Nevada has been ordered by the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada to raise the surcharge for Telecommunications Device for the Deaf (TDD) by $.04. The TDD surcharge is applied to your access line rate and will become effective July 1, 2012.  If the rate increase does not appear on your July and August bills, it will be billed in arrears.  


